
Schools around the Diocese have celebrated their student leaders for 2016.  Here we congratulate the new 

student leadership team of Our Lady of the Sacred Heart School, Merbein who were announced at the 

beginning of the year school Mass recently.    

 

Principal Chris Brouwers congratulated the school captains Bailey Edgar, Lila Japp, Jai Millard and Alyssa 

Marks. Mr Brouwers said he was looking forward to working on a number of projects and ideas for the 

school with the leaders over the next year.  The captains and leaders were selected through a process of 

application and voting by students and staff, and were all selected on their merits. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Chris Brouwers - Principal 

 

Student leaders pictured with Fr Damian Styles  
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